
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of September 6, 2013  
 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Deborah Leach, President of Student Governance 
Justin Preedom, Vice President of Student Governance 
Alicia Volkmar, Social Activities  
John Campbell, Round table Coordinator 
Veronica Alexander, Budget Coordinator 
Chris De Vaun Parker, Publicity Coordinator 
Erzsebet Prios, Diversity Coordinator 
Mariah Reynolds, Elections Coordinator 
Rachel Sanitago, Recruiting Coordinator 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Lisa Wallace, SEGA  Advisor 
Ivan Matthew, SEGA  Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA  Advisor 
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor 
 
VISITING GUEST 
Brandon Martin 
Christina Olmeda 
Cori Piels 
Natasja Rudge 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:18 p.m. 
 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS  
SEGA members agreed on having a workshop for the ABW event, to be held on October 14

th
 from 12-1pm.   A motion was 

made by Justin and seconded by John.  The votes were unanimous. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
“Welcome Wednesday”, that was held on September 4

th
 from 12-1pm.   SEGA members all agreed the event went well; 

students were participating; very engaged with the activities.  Some students waiting in line at the Sodexo counter were excited 
to be given a free lunch.  A student suggests that there should be a handi-wipe in the boxed lunch for sanitary purposes.   
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Day of Remembrance that is being held on September 11

th
 from 12-1pm, in the fourth floor lounge.  Students will be able to 

sign the remembrance towers.   
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:40pm 
Submitted by Catherin Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 
 


